
 

 

From:  ASPA Chair, Richard Stone 

18 February 2022 

ASPA Social Events in March 

Dear Friends, 

As we had hoped, ASPA is incredibly pleased to be able to put in the dates for our Cheese and Wine socials 
and extend the invite to those parents of Lower School, 3rd and 4th years to their respective evening. 

Please join us for an informal social evening of cheese and wine and the opportunity to meet other parents 
in your year group. After two years of restrictions limiting our ability to get together, ASPA are delighted to be 
able to organise this informal evening for parents. The evening is FREE to attend and an opportunity to meet 
each other and socialise over a glass of wine and some cheese! We know that for some parents the last 
couple of years has meant there have been little in the way of opportunities to visit the school or meet other 
parents. We hope this will therefore be a welcome opportunity to meet up and look forward to seeing you 
there. All we ask it that you book you ticket/ place through the Abingdon School Box Office.  

Kind regards 

Richard Stone 
ASPA Chair 

When? 
Tuesday 15 March 2022 – ASPA Third Year Parents Social Cheese & Wine evening 
Thursday 17 March 2022 – ASPA Fourth Year Parents Social Cheese & Wine evening 
Monday 21 March 2022 – ASPA Lower School Parents Social Cheese & Wine evening 
 
Where? 
The Hospitality Suite in the Sports Centre, Abingdon School. 
 
Time?     Cost? 
7.30 – 9.30pm    FREE 
 
How to book your ticket? 
To be able to cater effectively and make sure there is enough cheese, and wine, to go round please do 
register your place at the Abingdon School Box Office.  Please make sure you book the correct evening! 
 

 

https://www.abingdon.org.uk/sports-and-leisure/amey-theatre/box-office-booking/
https://www.abingdon.org.uk/sports-and-leisure/amey-theatre/box-office-booking/

